
From: George Silber 
Sent: Mon 12/2/2019 9:27 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Inclusion email for Additions to the Agenda, Committee of the Whole, Wed. 
Dec. 4: Agenda Item 11.18 — Re: Karen Cilevitz: Contact Form 

Dear Karen: as resident of the York Region Condominium Corporation #688 this is to 
confirm that I am fully in support of having a crosswalk installed in front of 22 Clarissa 
Drive for use of access by seniors. I tried to register with the clerks but unsuccessfully. 
Please forward this message via the appropriate channels to be registered. 

Regards, 

George Silber 

22 Clarissa Dr., Apt #1409 


